INVITATION OF BIDS FOR HIRING OF VEHICLES

HIGH COMMISSION OF INDIA

KUALA LUMPUR

The High Commission of India, Kuala Lumpur is in the process of reviewing and updating of transport agencies to be

empanelled with the High Commission for hiring different types of vehicles on need basis.

In this connection, the High

Commission of India would like to invite bids from interested agencies for hiring chauffeur-driven vehicles both inside Kuala

Lumpur as well as outstation. The rates may be quoted in the following format:

Make/Model | Rates for Rates per | Rates on | Rates Rate on | Rates Extra- Number of Number of
of vehicle pick- kilometre | hourly on 3- 8-hours | on 12- hours passengers baggage
up/drop off basis hours basis hours (Over that can be (normal check-
from/to basis basis Time) accommodated | in baggage)
KLIA1/KLIAZ2 that can be
accommodated
2 The above information, along with rates for both within Kuala Lumpur and outside, may be e-mailed to

hoc.ki@mea.gov.in on the letter head of the company. Original quotation, along with the brochure/Write-up about your

company, may be sent by post to the following address:

The Head of Chancery
High Commission of India
Menara 1, Mon't Kiara

Level 28

No. 1, Jalan Mon’t Kiara
50480 Kuala Lumpur

Head of Chancery

25. 0\.dol9




